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Lynne Baldwin

From: Planning

Sent: 25 July 2022 14:02

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: BBOWT response to 22/01611/OUT Stratfield Farm Kidlington 

Attachments: BBOWT response to 22-01611-OUT Stratfield Farm Kidlington.pdf

From: Neil Rowntree <neilrowntree@bbowt.org.uk> 
Sent: 25 July 2022 13:03
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: BBOWT response to 22/01611/OUT Stratfield Farm Kidlington 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Application no: 22/01611/OUT
Location: Stratfield Farm 374 Oxford Road Kidlington OX5 1DL
Proposal: Outline planning application for up to 118 no dwellings (all matters reserved except for
access) with vehicular access from Oxford Road

Please find the BBOWT comments attached for the above application. We apologise for not responding sooner. 

Please confirm receipt of our response.

Please contact us should you wish to discuss further. 

Thank you.

Neil Rowntree
Senior Biodiversity and Planning Officer (Oxfordshire)
Berks, Bucks & Oxon Wildlife Trust

The Lodge
1 Armstrong Road
Littlemore
Oxford OX4 4XT

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


